
APPENDIX A 
 
NOTES OF STAR CHAMBER – 01 DECEMBER 2005 
 
 
 
COMMUNITY SAFETY 
 
Wardens/PCSOs – to be badged as joint funded 
 
Support PCSOs, therefore be prepared for CSP to end Street Wardens’ Scheme 
 
One option in the Cabinet report on enforcement. 
 
CCTV growth item of £5K or £6K pa may be required if capital identified for 
Carnforth scheme 
 
Community Safety Co-ordinator – look for possibility of funding from County LAA 
in future years 
 
EMERGENCY PLANNING 
 
Fee for LCC as part of service level agreement 
 
Business Continuity Management needs progressing 
 
LEGAL SERVICES 
 
Legal Services consortia working consideration on Cumbria-wide plus Lancaster 
District  
 
Licence fees income not meeting budget on an ongoing basis 
 
Land Charges – consider decreasing fee based on West Lancs and Hyndburn 
experience 
 
Small savings on books 
 
1% fee on sale of land 
 


